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In memory of Rabbi Yitzchok and Rebbitzen Miriam Lowenbraun, ע''ה

מי מרים

Cold Water on a Hot Shabbos!
BACK FOR OUR EIGHTH SEASON!

The Chesed Fund Limited &  
Project Ezra of Greater Baltimore, Inc. Present

The Chesed Fund Limited is dedicated in memory of Mordechai & Rebecca Kapiloff, ע״ה, Dr. Bernard Kapiloff, ע״ה, and Rabbi 
Norman & Louise Gerstenfeld, ע״ה. Project Ezra of Greater Baltimore, Inc. is dedicated in memory of M. Leo and Hannah Storch, ע״ה.

&

To volunteer as a host or become a sponsor,  
email info@chesedfund.com or call 410-653-3333.

Starting on June 7th, Shabbos Parshas Bamidbar, and continuing on 
Shabbos afternoons through the summer, hosts will set up water stations 
throughout the area when temperatures reach 85° or higher, providing cold 
water bottles to pedestrians.

The Baltimore community is still feeling the loss of a unique power couple, 
Rebbetzin Miriam Lowenbraun, ע″ה, who was nifteres on June 14th, 2014, and 
Rabbi Yitzchok “Itchie” Lowenbraun, ז″ל, who was niftar on April 29th, 2021. 

Amongst the many important roles they played, they served as Regional Directors  
of NCSY’s Atlantic Seaboard for 18 years, dedicating themselves to the needs of 
thousands. As pioneers in kiruv, this dynamic duo are inspirational role models 
whose exceptional hachnosas orchim and Torah lessons still reverberate worldwide.

While this program was initially developed in memory of Rebbetzin Lowenbraun, 
 as well. The Mei ,ז″ל ,we have rededicated it to include Rabbi Lowenbraun ,ע″ה
Miriam program is our way of honoring the memory of this special couple.

Hosts needed in the following areas: Menlo, Pickwick,  
Willow Glen (Green Meadow Parkway) and Summit Park.


